CENTRAL BOARD OF SECONDARY EDUCATION

“SHIKSHA KENDRA”,  2, COMMUNITY CENTRE

PREET VIHAR, DELHI -110 092.

F-2-6/ AEO (E& V)/ TOT FMM//2008



           July 30, 2008

To,

The Principal,

All the Schools running FMM course from the session 2007-08.

Subject: Training of teachers in three vocational electives, of the course Financial Market Management, that are being taught in the class XII in this academic session.

Dear Principal,

In order to facilitate the teaching of three new vocational subjects of class XII of the course  the Financial Market Management , Board is organizing a three days Refresher course for teachers from August 12, 2008 to August 14, 2008 at National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 4th Floor, Jeevan Vihar Building, Parliament Street, New Delhi – 110001.


As the refresher course is of advance nature and the focus of the programme will be on the common problems that are being encountered in actual class rooms, the Board requests you to depute the same teachers who got the training earlier and are actually teaching these subjects.  The training programme is conducted in association with our collaborator the National Stock Exchange at a subsidised course fee of Rs. 3,500 per participant. The schools are requested to send a demand draft for Rs. 3500/- per participant towards the training fee. The draft should be drawn in favour of National Stock Exchange of India Limited and payable at New Delhi. The draft should be addressed to National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 4th Floor, Jeevan Vihar Building, Parliament Street, New Delhi – 110001. The name of the coordinator for this programme at NSE is Sh. Ankit Jain, Tel. No. 011- 23364963. TRAINING PROGRAMME FOR CBSE should be written on the top of the envelope containing the demand draft and the details of the teachers. The training fee includes the fee for tuition, practical, course material and cost of working lunch. The teachers are expected to arrange for their stay at Delhi during training period on their own.

kindly note that the bank draft should be addressed to the National Stock Exchange of India Limited and should neither be drawn in favour of CBSE nor be sent to CBSE in any case.
Hoping that you would make it convenient for teachers to attend this programme. 

                                                                                               Yours faithfully,

                                                                                           (SHASHI BHUSHAN)

HOD (EDUSAT & VOC. EDN.)
Copy to:



1.
Sh. T. Venkat Rao, Branch Incharge, NSE, Delhi.
